
 

Office of the Sark Electricity Price Control Commissioner  

Notice 

6th December, 2018 

 

Yesterday, I became aware that SEL has charged its customers a price of 66p/kWh for 

electricity consumed during November, 2018.  

This is inconsistent with the agreement that I reached with SEL for the purpose of disposing 

of its recent appeal. The matter has been raised with SEL and I await the Company’s 

response. 

Regarding the points made by SEL in the letter accompanying your electricity invoice, I look 

forward to addressing them, once negotiations over the possible purchase of SEL have been 

concluded. 

 

Anthony White 

Commissioner 

commissioner@epc.sark.gg 

 


